Sent to all Members

December 10, 2023

Dear {%FName%},

Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District 6220 Governor-Elect and Paul Harris Society Coordinator Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er).

===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute…to make your holiday gift-giving easier and more effective.

Consider donating to The Rotary Foundation on behalf of someone on your holiday shopping list.

You’ll do good in the world. You’ll also send a strong message that you value philanthropy. A gift of a Rotary Foundation donation is a teaching opportunity.

I will personally let the recipient of your generosity know that a gift on their behalf is eradicating polio, protecting the environment, advocating for women and children, creating employment opportunities, providing clean water and health care, putting books in the hands of children and much more.

May your holiday celebrations be filled with joy and goodness and a respect for the multitude of faith traditions represented in the world-wide membership of Rotary International.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”


Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  
